
(A Pennsylvania Nonprofit Corporation) Riesentöter Region, Porsche Club of America, Inc. 

Minutes of a Meeting of the Executive Board 

November 14, 2021 

The Executive Board of Riesentöter Region, Porsche Club of America, Inc., held a meeting on Sunday, 

November 14, 2021 at Cantina Feliz, Fort Washington, Pennsylvania.  The voting members present were 

Jeffrey Walton, Wendy Walton, Margaret Nettleton, David Nettleton, Joseph Kucinski, , and Roy 

Blumberg.   Accordingly, a quorum was present at the meeting. The voting members absent were Marty 

Kocse, Garrett Hughes, Chris Barone, and Brian Minkin. Also present was Corey McFadden. The meeting 

was called to order at 6:12 PM. 

With a motion by Jeff Walton and a second by Dave Nettleton, the minutes from previous meeting were 

approved. 

Jeff Walton reported that 117,454 pounds of food was collected at Phil-A-Trunk. Additionally, Gold Rush 

Films is still filming and editing their documentary on the event. Their goal is to film the event in its 

entirety from food collection to distribution. 

Corey McFadden next listed awards to be distributed at the Holiday Party.  He requested that the names 

of winners for each award be emailed to him for Beth McFadden to order and inscribe. 

Roy Blumberg reported the following membership numbers -----Primary -- 1767, Associate-- 951 , for a 

total membership of 2718. 

Jeff announced that he and Joe Kucinski attended the Region Two Presidents’ Meeting which included a 

lengthy discussion about the Region Two Club Race. 

Wendy Walton reported on several social events. The Choo Choo and Cheese event was a sold out 

successful event as was the Fall Foliage Drive.  An upcoming Happy Hour is planned for Spinnerstown Inn 

on 11/18.  Additionally, the Holiday Party is scheduled for 12/4 as well as a tour of Longwood Gardens 

on 12/18. 80 tickets have been purchased with reservations closing on 12/11. Wendy also discussed 

upcoming events as follows--a Freeze Run in February, a private movie event in June, and Oktoberfet on 

October 15th. 

Corey McFadden gave the final report on Drivers Education for the year. Summit Pointe was a success, 

Pocono contract is outstanding for next year, and NJ Motor Sport Lightning has signed contracts for next 

year. The Instructor Forum and Dinner is at Montgomery County Community College. All Speed Council 

members are continuing and the new Assistant Track Chair is Catherine Wetendorf. 

Dave Nettleton said that Autocross is finished for the year. Awards for 2020 and 2021 will be presented 

at the Holiday Party.  

Joe Kucinski announced the upcoming membership meetings as follows - February 16th at Leading Edge 

in West Chester and March at Immaculate Paint Protection. 

The meeting adjourned at 7:05 PM. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Margaret Miners Nettleton, Secretary 

Commented [MN1]:  



 

 

 

 

 

 


